
RECALL NOTICE
Beniko Inc. / Distortion Announces Recall of  Style 8FL5109B

Red / Navy Y/D Check Sherpa Lined Flannel with Hood and Drawstring 

Hazard: The flannel shirt has a drawstring at the hood and it poses a
strangulation hazard.

Recalled Product:  Style 8FL5109B - Distortion Red / Navy Y/D Check 
Sherpa Lined  Flannel with Hood and Drawstring, Size S(8), M(10/12) and L(14) 
( sold from September 30 - October 14, 2022).

Remedy:  Consumers should immediately take the recalled flannel shirt with 
hood away from the child and remove the drawstring to eliminate the hazard or 
return the shirt to Beniko Inc. / Distortion for a full refund, shipping included.

   

   

For more information, please e-mail:
 

CustomerService@DistortionClothing.com


